
Key City  Kennel  Club  

PUPPY  PUDDLES  

 

 

President — Jim Olson  Vice President — Pete Otterness 

Secretary — Megan Hancock  Treasurer — Lynn Davey 

 

Officers 

We teach you to teach your dog 

 

Monthly Meeting 

 Feb 20, 2018 

Benco Building  

Board Meeting — 6:30PM 

Club Meeting — 7:30PM 

 

Refreshments 

Feb  — Still need someone 

Mar — Alexis Smith 

Apr — Still need someone 

May—Still need someone 

June—Davey & Otterness 

 

 

Important Dates 

 Feb. 3—BEC Library 

 Feb. 20—Absolute deadline 

for club dues 

 Mar. 2—Deadline for 

RSVP for club party 

 Mar. 10—KCKC Club 

Party 

 

Your Contributions 

 Please feel free to e-mail your 

ideas, stories or pictures to me and I 

will try my best to incorporate them. 

Let’s work together to make this a 

great newsletter! 

puppypuddlesnews@gmail.com 

Feb. 2018 

KCKC At The Library 

The date for KCKC at the library is February 4th this year. We will be using 

the auditorium for training demos. All members are welcome to bring their 

dogs to a meet and greet held for the public in the main area of the library 

from 10 am to 1 pm.  

  

There are display boxes still available if anyone would like to create a 

display to educate the public on things our club offers or even basic care of 

dogs. Displays are up Feb 1st to Feb 28th, or as close as possible to those 

dates. Readers are needed for Tuesdays’ 10:30AM children’s story hour that 

goes on all month. It is best to have two handlers and two dogs per story 

hour.  Those Tuesday dates are the 6th, 13th, and 20th. 

  

Please contact Bev Cox for further information.  

Email: beverlygrace39@gmail.com 

Phone: (507) 351-4899 
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Good Cheer 

 

If any club member knows of anyone needing Good Cheer 

please contact Bev at any of the following: 

  

Email:  beverlygrace39@gmail.com 

Cell phone:  507-351-4899 

 

KCKC Holiday Party 

This year’s holiday will be held on March 10th at Happy 

Chef on 169.  Please R.S.V.P. to Lynn in advance so that 

we can get a head count.  The dinner will be $15 per 

person, and money should be paid upon R.S.V.P. 

A raffle will be held again this year, so bring items to 

donate.   

Also, be sure to bring your photos for the Annual photo 

contest. 

The party will be at 5:30 pm with social hour and the meal 

will begin at 6:30 pm. 

 

All prices include tax, tip and beverage (coffee, tea, or 

pop) 

  

Half a turkey Commercial  

  

Top Sirloin, potato choice, salad and loaf of bread  

  

Tilapia Fillet (Grilled or Golden Fried), potato choice, 

salad and loaf of bread 

  

Chef Salad (greens, ham, turkey, egg) with bread 

stick  

  

Chicken breast fillet, choice of potato, broccoli  

  

Deadline for R.S.V.P. March 2, 2018 

Time is Running Out! 

Time is running out to pay your club dues!  

Please pay them by the February meeting to 

avoid have to re-apply for club membership, 

according to the club’s constitution. 

Please submit them to Lynn Davey as soon as 

possible. 

 

RING STEWARDS WANTED! 

Do you like to steward? 

Would you like to learn? 

We provide a free lunch to all volunteers that steward 

at our show and trials. 

If you are interested please contact the following: 

 

Conformation: 

Dawn Blaine – webmaster@keycitykennelclub.org 

Obedience: 

Sue Erickson – 507-388-3282 

Rally 

Gladys Berlin – 507-304-2958 

Good Luck 

 

My Toy Fox Terrier,  GCHS BISS Ranmar's N 

Icefox Hall Of Fame,  Peyton,  finished 2017 

as the #3 AKC TFT.  He received an invitation 

to Westminster and will there with his handler, 

Dave Slattum  (AKC0247)! 

Wish us luck. 

 

Donnamarie Temple-Burgess  

mailto:webmaster@keycitykennelclub.org

